39250 Pioneer Bivd
Sandy, OR 97055

503-668-5533
WHERE INNOVATION MEETS ELEVATION
Date: 9 May 2025
Subject: NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION: Cancelation of the Invitation to Bid for the Alder Creek,

Sandercock, and Terra Fern Sites Fiber Optic Construction Services

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the City of Sandy is canceling the above-referenced bid in its entirety. Upon
further review, it has been determined that the bid documents, including the language and draft
agreement, require revisions to better align with the City's needs.

The project will be re-solicited at a later date once the necessary modifications have been made.

For any questions regarding this notice, please contact AJ Thorne, Public Works Director, at
ajthorne@ci.sandy.or.us.

Al Thorne
Public Works Director
City of Sandy



